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February 6, 2008
Meredith Attwell Baker

Acting Administrator, NTIA

Department of Commerce

14th & Constitution Ave. NW
Washington, DC 20230

Via FAX – Page 1 of 2 pages
Dear Ms. Baker:

Please refer to my letter dated February 1, 2008 and sent to you by FAX on that date.

As a result of the investment of about 20 minutes in simple research I am now able to tell you exactly where the erroneous “200,000 current BPL subscribers” estimate cited on page 26 of your broadband report came from.
It came out of thin air. Please see the attached, which is also posted on the Web at http://www.arrl.org/news/stories/2008/02/06/100/?nc=1.
I have not bothered to research the twice-as-erroneous “forecast” of 400,000 BPL customers by the end of 2007 beyond viewing the Web page at the URL shown in your Endnote 207. I am confident that, in light of your legal training, if you view the Web page yourself you will immediately conclude that it should never, ever have been cited as a “source” in an official government document.

I look forward to your issuance of suitable corrections at an early date (please don’t forget to delete the UPLC map). If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

David Sumner

Chief Executive Officer

Email: dsumner@arrl.org
Telephone: 860-594-0205
FAX: 860-594-0259

